
From: Josh Cullinan [mailto:jcullinan@raffwu.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 2:53 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Subject: AM2017/49 - Request for Video Conference to Melbourne 

 
Dear Associate to Commissioner Lee 
 
In accordance with the listing for conference dated 9 March 2018 in AM2017/49 for 21 March 2018 
we request a video conference to Melbourne. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Cullinan 
Secretary 
Retail and Fast Food Workers Union 
www.raffwu.org.au 
0416 241 763 
jcullinan@raffwu.org.au 
PO Box 334, Clifton Hill, VIC 3068 
Tw: @raffwu 
Fb: https://www.facebook.com/RAFFWU/  
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